From: Chris Whelpley [mailto:crwhelpley@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 11:28 AM

To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: TSP Testimony

Hello,
My name is Christopher R Whelpley and my address is 6755 N Salem Ave. Portland, OR 97203.

I am emailing because we need a series of One Way Streets creating a "St. John's Loop." This
will correct the congestion of the Temporary St. John's Truck Strategy, difficult driving
conditions for Trimet buses and allow for safer bicycle and pedestrian paths.

Creating the "St. John's Loop" will be accomplished by connecting N Ivanhoe, N Richmond, N
Lombard and N St. Louis as a dual lane one way loop. This will allow trucks greater turning
radius at intersections and create a more direct path from N Columbia Blvd to N Columbia Way
to N Fessenden continuing onto N St. Louis.

Thank you for your time,

Chris Whelpley
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